MITCHELL
COUNTY

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

A quorum of the Mitchell County Board of Commissioners will
be present at the High-Country Council of Government Annual
Banquet on October 10, 2025 at 6 p.m. No action will be taken by
the board at this time.
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Deldre McKinney, Clerk to the By /(frr

Date: October 7, 2025




